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A Word From Our Director 

Happy August! This has been an ice cream summer. Thanks to the Friends of the 

Chesterfield Public Library who supplied Walpole Ice Cream for the BBQ, and, the 

end of the Summer Program party. It has been so hot that outside of work I have 

been reading most of my free time. I have never been a mystery reader, but I have 

discovered S.A. Cosby who has been getting a lot of good literary press. We have his 

latest book,  All the Sinners Bleed. We have ordered three of his previous books, 

and will arrive within the month. If you have suggestions for a book, please let us 

know! 

 

-Clai  



  



  

  



  

  



 

Library Hours:  

Monday-Thursday 10:00am-6:00pm 

Saturday 9:00am-12:00pm 

 

Please contact the library if you have questions about any of our programs or if 

there is something in particular that you would like to borrow from us. 

www.chesterfieldlibrary.org 

frontdesk@chesterfieldlibrary.org 

(603)363-4621 

 


